
Community Meeting Report 
6:00 pm  

October 5, 2009 
The Duke Mansion 

On Monday, October 5, 2009, we held a community meeting to discuss the rezoning 
request by The Duke Mansion which is petition number 2009-071. 

We presented a powerpoint presentation concerning our request for the rezoning to a 
small group of neighbors.  No questions or issues were raised by the people in 
attendance.  The only comments were positive about the process that we have engaged 
the neighborhood in. 
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